
BONALBA BOWLS CLUB 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD  ON 

16
th

 January 2025 

IN ATTENDANCE The meeting was quorate 

Minutes of last meeting in December2024 – accepted as true and accurate 

PRESIDENT´s REPORT   

The president thanked everyone for their attendance 

The meeting was informed that the change to the agenda was due to the expected protracted 

discussions and allow all opinions adequate time for committee members input to possible LLB 

changes to the present format of the league structure and the effect of the changes that will be 

required for both Bonalba Competitive teams playing in the northern league 

With regards to marketing the committee were informed that advertising posters will be put in 

both Browns Restaurant and the Hong Kong Restaurant advertising Bonalba Bowls.   

The committee were informed that Items requiring attention from our December 2024 meeting 

will be carried forward to the February 2025 meeting. 

(1) An open discussion was held as to the impact the possible rule changes that may be decided 

by LLB member clubs playing in the northern league and how these changes may impact both 

Bonalba teams playing in that league.  

All competitive bowlers playing for the club had been sent an email informing them that a 

meeting will be held on 29
th
 of January 2025 for their input to possible the changes to the present 

rules proposed by the LLB. 

To that end the Bonalba Bowls Committee had formated a proposal/solution that may assist both 

Bonalba teams performance in the league and to further enhance both teams competitiveness in 

the league that will be discussed along with other ideas from all members at the meeting on the 

29
th
 January 

Captains Report The Northern League was going well and we were also half way through the 

Winter league.  Players were reminded to put their names on the notice board if they wished to 

play and to check the noticeboard on a regular basis. 

LLB Report  There had not been a meeting of the LLB therefore nothing to report 

Treasurer´s Report  

The treasurer reported the club was in a healthy financial position.  

Membership Secretary´s Report The meeting were informed that an up to date membership list 

would be available in February as members still have till 31
st
 January to pay their dues. 

 

 

         



Proposed Club Extension The committee had obtained a quotation for the proposed extension 

to the main club premises however some modifications were required to the original plan and a 

new quotation would be available for the next meeting. 

Correspondence  None Recorded 

The date of the next Committee Meeting will be 10.00 am Thursday 13
th

 February 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


